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Night work on Prospect Highway and traffic changes on the 
Great Western Highway and M4 Motorway 

10 January 2022 

The NSW Government is upgrading Prospect Highway between Reservoir Road, 

Prospect and St Martins Crescent, Blacktown to reduce congestion and help meet 

future traffic demands on this corridor.  

Transport for NSW has appointed Fulton Hogan to deliver the Prospect Highway upgrade between Reservoir 
Road, Prospect and St Martins Crescent, Blacktown. The upgrade will improve travel time, safety and reduce 
congestion for all road users. 
 
As part of the early works, preparation for the construction of the new bridges on the Prospect Highway over 

the Great Western Highway and M4 Motorway will begin. Temporary pavement work will take place in the 

median and shoulder lanes of the Great Western Highway and the M4 Motorway in both directions.  

This work will include the installation of safety barriers, new line marking and the reconfiguration of traffic 

both eastbound and westbound on the Great Western Highway and M4 Motorway. 

Temporary pavement work and utilities investigations will also be carried out at the Prospect Highway and 

Reservoir Road intersection and on the Prospect Highway south of the intersection. 

Vegetation and some tree clearing is required for the upgrade and temporary pavement work will also be 

carried out at the Prospect Highway and M4 eastbound ramp intersection. 

Our work schedule  

This work will be carried out in 35 shifts at night to lessen the disturbance on traffic and improve safety for 
workers and road users. Night work will be carried out from Sunday 16 January 2022 to Friday 25 February 
2022, excluding public holidays and weather permitting. 
 
Our work hours will be: 

 Night – Sunday to Thursday:  9pm to 5am  
 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work will be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to lessen the disturbance of this work on 

surrounding residents and businesses. Noise reduction measures will be in place including using non-tonal 

reversing alarms on heavy vehicles, switching off plant equipment when not in use and staging the work in 

different locations.  Any high noise work such as cutting the road pavement will be carried out before 11pm. 
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Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes and lane closures on the eastbound and westbound lanes of the 

Great Western Highway and M4 Motorway during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe.  

Reduced speed limits will be in place. Electronic message signs will also be in place to direct road users 

through these changes. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions.  

Our work may affect travel times so please allow additional travel time.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App.  

 

 

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please contact the community team on 1300 660 275 or email at 

prospecthighway@fultonhogan.com.au 
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